[image: ]The Robin’s Nest
The Latest News from the Robinsons









      The long days of winter have made me wish that I would see robins.  Robins to me always mean that spring is right on the horizon.  We wanted to use a portion of our prayer letter to give you personal insights into the life of our family.  We have aptly called it “The Robin’s Nest.”  We hope you enjoy our updates as you go on this adventure with our family.
 
     The last few weeks have been a whirlwind for our family.  We have been getting acclimated to a new ministry, our classes for CEF have restarted, and we have officially moved into the camp house.  It might look like chaos at times (especially living out of boxes due to the move), but it’s ministry.  We are so thankful for this new chapter in our lives.  We are overflowing with excitement as we take our first steps with CEF.  

Matt and Tiffanie
      The last few weeks have been a bit difficult for Tiffanie.  She has been battling a respiratory infection that has developed into pneumonia.  Needless to say, her energy level has been struggling and her breathing has been uneasy.  The doctor gave her a chest x-ray and provided her with some really strong antibiotics that should knock it out of her soon.  We would appreciate your prayers as she recovers.  

      Matt has been busily learning the ropes of ministry. He is currently teaching at the Greencastle club, covering another Greencastle club for Tiffanie, and will be counseling children at both the Ben Chambers Club and the Summitview club.  
 
Noah
      Noah just finished his first-ever mid-terms for middle school.  He was faithful to his studies and did incredible.  He also is thrilled that his bedroom is all set up in the new house.  It’s a gray room with lots of fake plants.  Noah LOVES succulent plants.  He is especially happy to have a room that he doesn’t have to share with his siblings 😊.  He’s been growing like a weed and developing into a young man.

Maggie
      Maggie remains our faithful reader.  She reads two to three books a week.  She especially loves to read in her new room.  She’s able to sit at her desk and see the creek.  Her room is teal and beach-themed.  She also has a sign on her door that advertises that her room is a library that’s open from 9-5 each day.  If you need a good book, Maggie would be happy to supply you with one!

Titus
[bookmark: _GoBack]      Titus is our outdoor child.  He has adored the snow and trees.  He has also been doing very well at school, excelling especially at math.  His room fits his personality.  We allowed him to pick his colors. He chose two walls to be spinach green and the other two walls are cosmic blue.  It’s supposed to be Minecraft-themed.  He continues to grow faithfully with Jesus.  He is committed to us working each night on his devotional and faithfully praying for our friends.  His tender heart is burdened for people who don’t know Jesus as their Savior.      
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